
All change at helm of SSMO 

Ian Walterson has stood down from his role as Chair of Shetland Shellfish Management Organisation 

after 15 year.  He has also resigned as a director. 

At the SSMO annual general meeting on 26 August, Robert Williamson, already a director, became 

the new Chair. 

SSMO Vice-Chair Garry Leask also resigned, with Sydney Johnson stepping into the post. 

A spokesman said: “Ian has been an SSMO director for 22 years and his knowledge and dedication to 

this voluntary role will be sorely missed.  We wish Robert and Sydney well in their new positions on 

the SSMO Board.” 
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